
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 

Term 2 is off to a flying start as April has already been laid to rest while May is just waking up. 
However, today I don’t want to reflect on what has happened, but rather what we can still look 
forward to in this extremely busy term. 

 We are in process of getting in more shade for the learners on the school grounds.  

 In Term 2, we are continuing to expand and create a learner friendly environment for our 

learners. We have ordered multiple benches for the learners to sit at during break and after 

school. These benches are set to arrive in Term 2 as well. 

 In other news, we are looking forward to our big annual Open Day which will be held on 28 May 

from 09:00 – 12:00. So tell all your friends and family that they are welcome to visit us on this 

day where they will be able to meet the management and teachers, and take a tour of our 

beautiful school. 

 On the sport front, we are looking forward to all the winter sports.  

Best of luck to one and all – we know you will do us proud! 

 On the culture front all our learners and teachers will start practicing for concert. 

 Our main focus, as always, is still on the learner’s academics. In Term 1 we have established a 

Academic Quality Assurance Team that looks after all our teachers and learners to ensure that 

we continue providing all 5 our schools with the best academic standards possible. This team 

will continue their work, not only in term 2, but throughout the year to assure the best quality 

education is provided to our learners. 

 We are excited to announce that Queens Private will have a full time counsellor starting May 

2022. The counsellor will assist our learners with academic and social challenges. 

 Other activities will include a photo day, book day, career guidance etc. 

 

We wish you all the best with the activities of the second term. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs E. Saaiman 
Executive Principal 

 


